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The applicant will need to contact the Lakeshore Fire Department to assist with assessing the use to 
determine if any Ontario Fire Code requirements may apply. Due to the size of the proposed building, it 
should be noted that the Lakeshore Fire Department provides emergency response through its 
volunteer firefighter service. There is no guaranteed level of coverage. Anticipated response times, 
equipment and required staffing may be delayed. 
 


